
Cherry, Brian K 

10/18/2013 11:19:20 AM
brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Sen Hill hearing on San Carlos and communications issue

FYI. Not sure if you were aware of this meeting or not.

From: Kauss, Kent
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 10:33 AM
To: Ittner, Mary Ellen; Bedwell, Ed; Pruett, Greg S; Doll, Laura; Cherry, Bri^ 
Singh, Sumeet: Johnson Kirk; Stavropoulos, Nickolas; Soto, Jesus (SVP);[_ 

Redacte [Fitzpatrick, Tim;[Redacted
Subject: Sen Hill hearing on San Carlos and communications issue

n Ur- Thnmoc R-
. Redacted

Kiyota, Travis

Below is the official invite to participate in an informational hearing that Sen Hill is holding on 
Monday Oct 28 in San Carlos.

We spoke with Sen Hill last night and he expressed interest in having Nick testify but I told 
him it would likely be someone else due to scheduling conflicts. As I understand it from 
discussions with Bedwell, Sumeet or Kirk could be available to provide PG&E's comments at 
the hearing. I would like to confirm our witness with Sen Hill's staff today or over the 
weekend.

The focus of the hearing as described below is our communications process with local govt's 
with respect to work on our gas system and verification of the safety of the lines through a 
local jurisdiction.

I will connect with Sen Hill's staff later today but wanted to get at least this information to the 
team to start the process.

Begin forwarded message:
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From: "Marino, Tony" <Tony.Marino@sen.ca.gov> 
Date: October 17, 2013 at 5:18:35 PM PDT
To: <KWK3@pge.coro>
Qc: Redacted

Subject: Hearing on city/utility/PUC communication

Kent,

Here are the details on the hearing, finalized today:

Committee:

Senate Subcommittee on Gas and Electric Infrastructure Safety (under Energy, 
Utilities, and Communications)

Title:

Improving Safety Communication Among Cities, Energy Utilities, and the 
California Public Utilities Commission

Location:

City Council Chambers

San Carlos City Hall

600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Date and Time:

Monday, October 28

11am
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Consider this PG&E’s formal invitation to participate.

Could we talk about how to proceed? My desire is that we can work through 
some of the issues in the coming week so that your people understand where the 
cities are coming from, and we can have a productive outcome to the hearing.

Thanks,

Tony

Tony Marino

Office of Senator Jerry Hill

tony .raariiio@,sen.ca.gov

Phone: (916) 651-4013
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